
This bill directly targets PIR as a company and a community. PIR is the home to a community 

that has nowhere else to turn and has been a key part of Portland for decades. PIR brings the city 

events and revenue every year, and connection to communities that we would not have without 

it. This bill would hurt PIR and the communities that associate with it.  

 

 

Don’t close communities that have no where else to turn with expecting street racing to then 

increase as well. Help keep the integral parts of Portland themselves by keeping PIR alive and 

flourishing.  

 

Thank you, and do the right thing.  


